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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    
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Aviel Marwel	 Arin Sezer	

Alfie Williams	 Louie King

Lacey Lightfoot	 Ella Pennington

Noah Kenyon	 Isabelle Charlton

Sherown Sivakumar	 Elliot Nellist

Lettie Harrison-Mellor	 Ted Carson

Hannah Statham	 Ewan Gordon

Pheobe Williams	 Joseph Wilson

Sara Chiricuta	 Arlo Lee
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This week has been a marvellous Christmas extravaganza for 
everyone! To finish the year with our excellent Christmas 

performances from reception all the way through to Year 4. 
It really has made everyone ready for the Christmas holiday.
The staff and I hope that you all have a wonderful Christmas 
and New Year and we are already looking forward to 
welcoming pupils back on Wednesday 4th January 2023. 
Thank you for your support.

Our choir entertained the 
local public at The Port   
 Arcades with their 
    Christmas songs on 
        Thursday and certainly 
            got Ellesmere Port in 
             the mood for 
         Christmas!

We had a special 
visitor today 
spreading festive 
joy and distributing 
books  for the 
children. These 
gifts were donated 
by the friends of 
William Stockton 

and are age appropriate. Thank 
you to the Friends of WS for 
organising this, it is hugely 
appreciated. 

KS2 SATS - May 2023
A reminder for our Year 6 families:
Following the announcement of an 
   additional bank holiday on 8 May 
     2023, the dates for key stage 2 
        (KS2) tests scheduled for that 
           week are changing. The new 
                schedule for daily SATs tests 
                will be: Tuesday 9 May 
                - Friday 12th May 2023 
 

Pantomime Fun
Year 1 and 2 had a fantastic 
time at the Pantomine on 
Thursday and thoroughly 
enjoyed themselves.

A huge thank you to everyone who donated food for 
our Christmas Parties. It was really enjoyed and we 

really appreciate your generosity. THANK YOU



MERRY CHRISTMASMERRY CHRISTMAS


